
STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 
OFFICE OF STATE BUDGET AND MANAGEMENT 

Employment First State for Individuals with Disabilities

ROY COOPER KRISTIN WALKER 
GOVERNOR STATE BUDGET DIRECTOR 

Mailing address: 
20320 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC  27699-0320 

www.osbm.state.nc.us 
984-236-0600 ** FAX:  984-236-0630

An EEO/AA Employer

Office location: 
116 West Jones Street 

Raleigh, NC  27603 

March 14, 2023 

TO: Phil Berger, President Pro-Tempore of the Senate 
Tim Moore, Speaker of the House of Representatives 

FROM: Kristin Walker 

SUBJECT: New Grant Award 

Pursuant to G.S. 143C-5-4(9) the Office of State Budget and Management (OSBM) submits the 
attached Notification of Grant Award (FY22 Byrne State Crisis Intervention Grant Program 
(SCIP)) for consultation with the Joint Legislative Commission on Governmental Operations. 

The NC Department of Public Safety Governor’s Crime Commission has been awarded the FY 
2022-2023 State Crisis Intervention Program grant. The SCIP award amount is $7,619,902 with 
a maximum of $761,990.20 (10% of award) available for direct administrative costs. The start 
date for the award will be 10/1/2022 and the award will have a duration of 48 months. The award 
does not require a match obligation. 

Grant funds will be used to provide support to North Carolina state and local agencies in the 
following programmatic areas:  

Behavioral Health Deflection  
SCIP funds will be used to support both local and state agencies with Behavioral Health 
Community programs including juvenile violence intervention initiatives and funding to expand 
the work of the Behavioral Threat Assessment (BeTA) unit, housed in the State Bureau of 
Investigation.  

Law Enforcement Safety and Security  
SCIP funds will be used to establish a statewide Office of Violence Prevention. The Office of 
Violence Prevention will coordinate efforts across state government agencies and law 
enforcement, improve data collection and sharing, recommend and implement state level 
solutions, offer technical assistance to local officials, and promote collaboration.  

Court Based Programs  
SCIP funds will be utilized to assist local jurisdictions in reviewing and improving their local 
domestic violence systems as well as juvenile court systems. This will be a collaborative effort 
with the unified courts system and the Administrative Office of the Courts, along with experts 
and partners such as the UNC School of Government and the Conference of District Attorneys. 



 
 

   
 

OSBM has approved this new funding, and now submits the notice of Grant Award for 
consultation. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact OSBM Budget Analyst, Marsha Overby at 
Marsha.Overby@osbm.nc.gov.  
 
Thank You. 
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